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Dates for your Diary  

Tuesday 24th October – Parent Consultation Group meeting – 14:30 

Thursday 26th October – Halloween Dress Up and Disco Day 

Friday 27th October – TED Day – School closed 

Monday 6th November – School reopens 

Monday 13th November – Year 3 trip to Bishops Wood 

Monday 20th November – Friends AGM 19:15  

Friday 15th December – Christmas Serv ice 9:15 at Ombersley Church 

Tuesday 19th December – Early Years trip to All Things Wild 

Wednesday 20th December – Panto trip to Malvern Theatre – Years 1 to 4 

Friday 22nd December – Last day of term 

Monday 8th January 2024 – TED Day – School closed 

Tuesday 9th January 2024 – First Day of term 

 

 

 

                                                             

   

 

 Well done to Y3 , 

this week’s 

attendance 

winners with 

96.93%  
 

 

 
 

Scooters will be open during 

October half-term. Please 

contact the School Office for a 

booking form.  

Scooters are also taking 

bookings for Autumn Term 2, 

w/c Monday 6th November to 
Friday 22nd December. Any 

queries ring 01905 620384 

 

Open Afternoon – Friday 27th October 
A reminder that we are holding an Open 

Afternoon on Friday 27th October for 

prospective families joining reception 

next September or interested in our Pre-

School. Please contact the School Office 

for further information. 
 

 
Halloween Dress Up and Disco Day – Thursday 26th 

October 
We will be having a dress up and disco day on the last 

day of half term. Children may come to school in 

Halloween Dress Up and enjoy a disco with their 

classmates in return for a small donation to the Friends of 

Ombersley. 

Parent Consultation Group – 

Tuesday 24th    October at 14:30 
A chance to come along and 

have an informal chat with the 

SLT. We are launching a half 

termly parent consultation group 

to give you the opportunity to 

chat with us about matters of 

school strategy. Our first meeting 

will focus on parent questionnaire 

feedback and how we are aiming 

to implement your suggestions put 

forward. All are welcome. 

Disabled parking spaces 
The disabled parking spaces in the lay-by should only be 

used by blue badge holders. Please could you leave these 

spaces free for those users. Many thanks. 



      
      
  
                Merits w/c 16th October   

 

P  Arthur W and Natalia 

R Hollie and Oscar   

1  Florence and Millie 

2  Dylan and Sophie 

3 Tiffany and Zach 

4 Jax and Noah   
        

          
 

                                      

 


